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January, 2014 

 

 

FROM THE EAST:   Worshipful Master, Kenny Adkins 

 
Brethren: 

The year 2013 is but a memory so in 2014 we will continue to make more memories 

and grow our Lodge. 

 One of our recent memories was our Family and OES Dinner.  It was nice to see so 

many of our members and family present as well as the members of the OES.  Thanks 

Bro. Greg Yoder for a great meal with the help of our members and officers bringing 

their delicious side dishes and dessert. 

 Our 3rd degree for Bro. Terry Bible was well attended and I sincerely hope he will 

become active in our fraternity. 

 Hats off  and a big THANK YOU to WB’s Ross Anderson and Keith Oxby for a job 

well done in planning and organizing our Community Outreach/Christmas Program.   

 Thanks to all the brethren for the help given through out the year and a special 

thanks to the Eastern Star for their help. 

  We will begin 2014  by hosting a District School of Instruction at 7:00 pm,  

Tuesday, January 21 conducted by RWB Tom Williams  assisted by RWB Herb Terrill.  

Let’s have a good turn out and learn the basics, degree work, floor work, etc.  See you at 

Lodge.  

 

       Fraternally, 

       Kenny Adkins, 

       Worshipful Master 
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FROM THE SOUTH:  Junior Warden, Greg Yoder 

  

Hoping you had a Merry Christmas.  Wishing you a great 2014.  The menu for January 14th  will consist of 
pot roast served on an open faced sandwich with mashed potatoes and gravy.  January 21st  we will have 
ham and beans with cornbread. On January 28 we will be serving chicken cheese tortilla soup.   
 

 

FROM THE SECRETARY’S DESK:  WB Larry J. Dreppard 

 

 Reminder:  Dues are due for 2014 .  Endowed Members, Widows and 50 year members  
are not required  to pay dues.  Note: If you are an endowed or 50 year  member from any other lodge you 
are required to pay the dues for Table Rock Lodge. 
 

Lodge Dues $75.00 
Grand Lodge assessment included in dues. 

 
Make checks payable to  

TABLE ROCK LODGE #680 

 

 **************************************************************************   

 

PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR THE FOLLOWING EVENTS: 
 
 DATE    TIME   EVENT 
Tuesday, January 7     6:00 pm  Practice 
Sunday, January 12         8:00 am- 1:00 Pancake Breakfast 
Tuesday, January 14     6:00 pm              Eat 
                  7:00 pm              Stated Meeting – 2nd Degree 
Tuesday, January 21      6:00 pm   Eat 
        7:00 pm  District School of Instruction at TRL 
Tuesday, January 28     6:00 pm                  Eat 
        7:00 pm                  Stated Meeting – 1st Degree 
 

PLANNING AHEAD:  RWB Robert C. Floyd, Grand Lecturer, will be holding a School of Instruction, 
Saturday, February 1, 2014 at Table Rock Lodge #680.  Lunch will be served at 12:00 (noon) with the 
school to begin at 1:00 p.m., weather permitting.  It will last for approximately two (2) to two and one half  
 ( 2 ½) hours.  Mark your calendars and plan to attend and learn. 

GALENA LODGE #515 will be having their Official visit from RWB Herb Terrill, DDGM on Thursday, 
January 2nd, 2014 at 7:30 pm.   They will also be balloting on a petition for degrees that night as well.  
Galena Lodge would like to have a good crowd there.  If you are interested in attending meet at Lodge  at 
6:30 pm. 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 Sunday, January 12
th

 8:00 am-1:00 pm - PANCAKES AND MORE – we will be serving:  pancakes, 

scramble eggs, sausage, hash browns, biscuits & gravy, regular and sugar free syrup, orange juice & coffee all 

for $6.00, children 12 and under $3.00.  Always plenty to eat!  Bring your family and friends.  Hope to see you 

there! 

 
****************************************************************************************************  

 

    HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

 

January 1 - Jerry Bradshaw      January 11 – LeRoy Motter  

January 2 - Lyle Schermerhorn     January 21 – Clifton Sweeny 

January 6 – David Pina      January 22 – John Read 

January 7 – Douglas DuShane      January 25 – Michael Southard 

January 10 – Paul Engskov       January 28 – John Welytok 

 

 

***************************************************************************************** 

  

COMMUNITY OUTREACH W. Bros. Ross Anderson  

 As chairman of the Community Outreach/Christmas project, I want to thank all the brothers and 
ladies who helped to make it a huge success.  Special thanks go to WB Keith Oxby who did most of the 
work in organizing the project and collaborating with the Masonic Home for their matching funding.  The 
shopping and delivery of the gifts and food to the families went well and I think all those who helped have 
shown what true giving really is.  The feedback I have heard is that the recipients are very appreciative 
and thankful for our help.  There is more information about the project on the website.  
www.tablerocklodge.org  
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